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        May 2016 

Dear Friends, 

 

 As I travelled in February with Marlene to speak at churches and conferences, I had many 

opportunities to share the gospel with people. We were in Ohio, Minnesota and Arizona. 

Everywhere I go I see that people need the Lord and are oppressed and weighed down by sin. I 

witness to people everywhere I go, in restaurants, parks, in stores, on planes. Wherever there are 

people there is a mission field. In Arizona I led a man to Christ who wanted to go to heaven 

when he died but did not know how to get there. I spoke to a waitress about God’s love for her 

and she began to weep, amazed that God would be thinking about her and reaching out to her 

with His love. I spoke to a woman getting involved in the occult and told her how she could find 

abundant and eternal life in Jesus Christ. 

 

I was witnessing to a police officer here in Colorado a few days ago and explaining the 

gospel to him. He thought he would make it to heaven by living a good life. As I explained the 

gospel to him, he realized that salvation is a free gift that we receive by faith when we repent and 

put all our faith in Jesus Christ and what he accomplished for us through his life, death and 

resurrection. It is a great privilege to share our faith with those around us. Jesus said, “Follow me 

and I will make you fishers of men.” I pray that in the months and years to come all of us will 

become even bolder in sharing our faith with others. 

 

We continue to see God bless our outreaches to police officers here in Colorado. I spoke 

at our last outreach here in Colorado Springs a few days ago and many thanked me for 

ministering to them. They have many struggles, challenges and dangers in their work and they 

need our prayers and encouragement. Please continue to pray that more officers will hear about 

these outreaches and come to hear the gospel and be encouraged in their faith. 

 

We are planning to go to Belize, Guatemala, El Salvador, and Colombia this year. Please 

pray that God will provide the resources we need for these trips and the team members to go with 

us. Pray that God will open the doors that He wants us to go through so we can proclaim the 

gospel of Jesus Christ.  

 

It is because of your prayers and support that we are able to partner together to do the 

work that the Lord Jesus Christ has commanded us to do. Jesus said, “But you shall receive 

power when the Holy Spirit has come upon you; and you shall be witnesses to Me in Jerusalem, 

and in all Judea and Samaria, and to the end of the earth.” Acts 1:8 

 

Thank you again for helping us to fulfill the Great Commission.  God bless you. 

 

      

         Randy Green 
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